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In undertaking this risk assessment, the Board of Directors has endeavoured to identify as far as possible 
the risks of harm that are relevant to this School and to ensure that adequate procedures are in place to 
manage all risks identified.  While it is not possible to foresee and remove all risk of harm, the School has in 
place the procedures listed in this risk assessment to manage and reduce risk to the greatest possible 
extent. 
 
This risk assessment has been completed by the Board of Directors on _________.  It shall be reviewed as 
part of the School’s annual review of its Child Safeguarding Statement. 
 
 
 
Signed _____________________________________ Date ________________  

Chairperson, Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 
Signed _____________________________________ Date ________________  

Headmaster 
 
 
The Child Safety Statement is reviewed annually. It was last reviewed in September 2023 and will be 
reviewed again in September 2024. 
 
Contact information for the Designated Liaison Person:  
Name: Mark Tindale  
Email address: mtindale@castleparkschool.ie  
Telephone number: 01 2803037 
 
  


